
SOUTHERN PLANNING COMMITTEE  – 28
TH

 JANUARY 2015 

 
UPDATE TO AGENDA 

 
 
APPLICATION NO. 

 

14/4588N 

 

LOCATION 

 

Land to rear of 144 Audlem Road, Nantwich. 
 

UPDATE PREPARED  

 

26th January 2015 
 
Flood Risk Manager 
 
“We have reviewed the proposals and can confirm that provided that the 
appropriate levels can be achieved, we would be happy in principle with the 
drainage arrangement.”  
 
Highways 
 
Additional drawings have been submitted relating to the access and refuse 
vehicle tracking. A response is awaited from the Head of Strategic 
Infrastructure and a verbal update will be provided to Committee at the 
meeting. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Condition 10, included in the main report covers the drainage issues; 
therefore there is no change to the recommendation in the report. 
 


